
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Tonya Simpson [TSimpson@RSBattorneys.com] 
Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Tuesday, March 25.2008 3:OO PM 

Filing for West Lakeland 070466-SU 

- 03251 4051 1-001 .pdf 

0325140511~~ 
%l.pdf (102 KB 

a. F. Marshall Deterding, Esquire 

Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 

2548 Blairstone Pines Drive 

Tallahassee. FL 32301 

PHONE: 877-6555 

b. 
increase in Polk County by West Lakeland Wastewater, Inc. 

Docket No.: 070466-SU; Application for limited proceeding rate 

c. West Lakeland Wastewater, Inc 

d. One 1 page letter/One 1 page attachment (2 pages total) 

Tonya M. Simpson 
Assistant to F. Marshall Deterding 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
2548 Blairstone Pines Drive 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(850) 877-6555 PHONE 
(850) 656-4029 FAX 
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March 25,2008 
VIA HAND DELIVERY 

AM Cole, Commission Clerk 
Division of the Commission Clerk 

and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: West Lakeland Wastewater, Inc.; Docket No. 0'70466-SU 
Our File No. 18079.01 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Attached is a copy of the Notice which was pre-approved by the Public Service Commission 
staff. This notice was distributed on March 19,2008 in accordance with the requirements of Order 
No. PSC-08-0083-PAA-SU. As that Order has now become final, notice has been given and no 
protests have been received, this case is now closed. 

If you have any questions in this regard, please let me know. 

FMD/tms 
cc: Suzzane A. Britt, President 



WEST LAKELAND WASTEWATER, INC. 
CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Issued March& 2008 

On July 20,2007, West Lakeland Wastewater, Inc. filed a petition for a wastewater rate 
increase with the Florida Public Service Commission to allow the Utility to be given an opportunity 
to recover the cost of customer billing. The City of Lakeland has recently diswniinued providing 
this service to West Lakelandwastewater, Inc. as part of its electric service billing, and the Utility 
now must obtain the services of aprivate billing company. 

On February 13,2008, the Florida Public Service Commission issued Order No. PSC-08- 
0083-PAA-SU, which authorid increases in wastewater rates designed to allow West Lakeland the 
opportunity to recover those increased billing costs. That Order became final on March 6,2008. 

The increased rates approved by the Commission are effective for meters read on or after 
April 7,2008. 

Sincerely, 

West Lakeland Wastewater, Inc. 




